
Cancellation Notice 

On May 31, 2024, the FDIC Directive 1360.10, “Corporate Password Standards.” was cancelled 
by the Chief Information Officer.  Password standards will be handled by the Chief Information 
Officer Organization within the FDIC Security and Privacy Controls Catalog and FDIC 
Assessment and Authorization.  Therefore, the Acquisition Procedures and Guidance Manual 
(APGM) will be updated to remove references to FDIC Directive 1360.10. 

If you see this cancellation notice, you are trying to access a rescinded document.  Please 
update or remove bookmarks, documents or links, which led you to this document, using the 
information in the paragraph above. 

https://www.fdic.gov/formsdocuments/apgm.pdf
https://www.fdic.gov/formsdocuments/apgm.pdf
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